
 

The purpose of Title I under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA) is to ensure 
that all children have a fair, equal, and significant opportunity to obtain a high-quality education and 
reach, at a minimum, proficiency on challenging state academic achievement standards and state 
academic assessments. 

As a Title I School, we receive federal funding.  This is how Crofton spends our Title I funds: 
• Personnel 

-Teachers  
-Educational Assistants 

• Parent Involvement 
• Instructional Materials and Resources 

• Technology 

• After School Tutoring  
**In a Title I School, ALL STUDENTS benefit from Title I resources. 
 

At Crofton Elementary, we use data and parental input to: 

• Develop and annually revise our Parent Involvement Policy. 

• Develop and annually revise our Parent/Student/Teacher Compact 

• Develop and annually revise our School-wide Plan 

• Meet parental notification requirements 

At Crofton Elementary, we use multiple methods of communication with families: 

• Parent Portal 

• Daily Agendas 

• Interim Reports 

• Report Cards 

• Parent/Teacher Conferences 

• Teacher Contacts  

• School Website 

• School/Teacher Newsletter 

**Grade level Title 1 folders will be distributed to all students/families during the first week of school.  

These will provide important information for parents about academic standards and parent portal.  

 

Contact: Tracy Mohon 

(270) 887-7190 


